
 
Office of the President 

 
January 12, 2023 
 
Daemen University 
Students, Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We continue to make great strides at our Amherst campus in repairing the damage in Duns Scotus Hall caused 
by the blizzard. Our dedicated team has been working nonstop on this important project. As is often the case 
with this type of work, though, our initial timeline 


